
 
 
To: The Foothill College Academic Senate 
 
CC. Advisory Council 
 
Fr: The Advisory Council 
 
Date: 12/10/18 
 
Re: Textbook Costs 
 
 
As part of an effort to make college more affordable for students, the State of California is incentivizing 
colleges to cut the cost of textbooks and course materials. President Nguyen has asked the Advisory 
Council to make a recommendation on how best to achieve comprehensive reductions in costs for our 
students. The Advisory Council is mindful that reducing the cost of education is consistent with our 
college/district equity goals. The Advisory Council also understands that curriculum and standards 
regarding student preparedness/success are a matter of faculty primacy in FHDA policy. With this in 
mind, and in order to best respond to President Nguyen’s charge to our committee, the Advisory Council 
requests that the Academic Senate consult with faculty on how to reduce the cost of books and course 
materials. The Advisory Council asks that the Academic Senate present the faculty recommendations to 


